Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 690

From: Michelle Hammel

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: State of emergency powers extension

Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 8:28:54 AM

Honourable Steve Andrews,

I'm writing in response to the state of emergency powers being extended.I'm writing with
the intention of indicating to you that I oppose the bill. There is absolutely no need for an
extension, and it is completely unnecessary for the state of QLD being that there is no state
of emergency with the pandemic. It is concerning the level of power that the premier has
with this bill and it is completely unacceptable. Please include my email in your
submissions.My contact number is h

Kind Regards,
Michelle Hammel.

Page No. 1





